NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION GOMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

20000000000

120 East Chaco
May 29, 1957

Yr. George Locke
1400 Luhrs Tower
Phoenix, Arizona

Dear Mr. Locke:

We have had a request from El Paso Natural Gas Company to

have the King-Loe #4-17 MKL well removed from the proration
schedule,

This well has not produced for over two years according to

our records. We would appreclate any information relative to
workovers or plugging that you may be able to extend at this time,
The well has had no allowable since April 1, 1955.

Yours very truly

A. R, Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
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